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America is based on government by the people. The school board is an elected body 

representing the community that chose them unanimously. It is the right of the 

community to have a say at the local level. It is not in the best interest to be governed 

by an unelected bureau that is at the state level. It is big government rule over the will 

of families in a community that have elected the local school board. I say NO to this 

measure . 

Thank you for opportunity to submit a testimony.  


